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March 1, 2018 
      
To: Robert Stacey, Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

Michael Shapiro, Divisional Dean of Humanities, College of Arts and Sciences 
   
 
From: David L. Eaton, Vice Provost and Dean  

Rebecca Aanerud, Associate Dean for Academic Affairs  
  
RE:  Interim Report from the Department of Comparative Literature, Cinema & Media (2017-

2018) 
 
The Graduate School Council discussed this interim report at the March 1, 2018 meeting. The 
Council thanks the Department of Comparative Literature, Cinema & Media for responding to 
the request for an interim report. Additionally, the Council commends the faculty and staff for 
the work they have invested in addressing the challenges outlined in the 2012-2013 review.  
 
The next review of the Department of Comparative Literature, Cinema & Media is scheduled for 
the 2022-2023 academic year.  
 
cc: Eric Ames, Chair, Department of Comparative Literature, Cinema & Media 

Members of the Graduate School Council 
Wesley Henry, Associate Director, Academic Affairs and Planning, the Graduate School 
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